
  

 

  

 

 

Fred Smith will begin paving sections of Lee Court on Monday, April 28th. The 

roads to follow are sections of Kitty Hawk Bay Drive, Harbour View 

Drive/Colington Drive (front gate) and ending with the modular section. 

Everything should be completed by May 5, depending on weather or 

production. 

 

Please be patient and use caution.  Fred Smith will have a crew directing traffic 

on each road.   

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

   

   

 


